Valerie Malingowski

From: Rightmire's Land Services, Inc. <rightmire@verizon.net>

Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2017 8:50 AM

To: Valerie Malingowski

Subject: Re: Updated Purchase Order for Turf maintenance of Sumter and Toledo Blade

Dear Ms. Malingowski,

Yes, | did receive it yesterday. Thank you for your assistance in locating it for us. | have been keeping my eye out for the
new solicitation as we are hoping to bid successfully this round. In the mean time, we would love to continue our services
through the end of march. With each round we are working to get it looking better than the time before and this time of
year allows us the time to do just that.

Have a great day.

Sincerely,

Sherry
Rightmire's Land Services, Inc.
(941) 429-7691

From: Valerie Malingowski <vraney@cityofnorthport.com>

To: Rightmire's Land Services, Inc. <rightmire@verizon.net>

Sent: Tue, Nov 7, 2017 4:39 pm

Subject: RE: Updated Purchase Order for Turf maintenance of Sumter and Toledo Blade

Hi Sherry! 1 hope you received the purchase order. I’'m so sorry it took so long. | signed off on your invoice for
processing just now.

Our Purchasing Department is down a couple of people, and as you know, the new formal solicitation has not gone out
for bid yet. Would you be interested in continuing the same services you are providing now, at the same cost, through
the end of March? We think the new contract will be awarded by then. Please let me know if you would be
interested. We’d love to have you stay on for a couple more months.

Sincerely,
Val Malingowski

Valerie Malingowski

Business Manager

City of North Port Department of Public Works
1100 North Chamberlain Boulevard

North Port, FL 34286

(941) 240-8087





